
Trash Update – March 19th  
 
To our residents, 
 
Let me assure everyone that Friday's trash pickup will happen as usual.  
 
However, there are additional guidelines until further notice for the safety of our trash 
personnel.  Place all waste in plastic bags and tied off to avoid any direct contact with the 
garbage. Bags can be grocery store bags or normal size kitchen bags, placed inside your trash 
can. Be sure each bag is tied off.  Continue to bundle branches as you have been. Clippings do 
not have to be in bags, although recommended. 
 
Please continue to place your recycling loose in your container. However, if anyone in your 
household is exhibiting symptoms of any transmissible illness, please place recyclables in plastic 
bags and dispose of with your regular garbage. 
 
Please adhere to these rules if you want your trash picked up.  I need your help to be sure 
everyone is informed.  If you see your neighbor not complying to this, they may not have 
received the communication, and I'm sure they would appreciate if you would let them know.  
If there is any doubt, refer to the Texas Pride website at https://www.texaspridedisposal.com .  
 
Thank you, 
 
Eric Toureilles 
Deerfield President 


